
From: Michael Bruno

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Change of Roofing Subcontractor

Date: Sunday, March 20, 2022 10:23:33 AM

To whom it may concern:

     This letter is to inform you that I wish to "remove the previous roofing subcontractor" and

add "Lewis Walker Roofing, Inc. as my roofing subcontractor. 

     Please advise me upon the receipt of this correspondence and verify that I have provided

everything that you require to accomplish this task.

     Thank you.

     Signed:

Michael Bruno

904-629-4085

mailto:m_bruno7@hotmail.com
mailto:mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com

